
 

 

 

 
 
 

Flood Report Cover Letter – Rev A 

Date: 04/08/2020 Job No. 180599  

Client: Chrofi Engineer: CH 

Site: 34 Beatty Street, BALGOWLAH HEIGHTS  
_____________________________________________________________ 

Northern Beaches Consulting Engineers P/L has previously 
completed the flood report for the above project (Job No: 180599) 

We have reviewed the revised architectural drawings prepared by 
‘Chrofi’ (drawing no’s: DA-000, DA-002, DA-106  Issue D, DA-001, 
DA-101- DA-105 Issue C, dated 16.07.2020) and confirm that the 
flood report completed by NBCE is pertinent to the proposed 
development and the associated DA consent (including the revised 
architectural drawings noted above). 

The design is in general compliance with section 5.4.3 of the 
Northern Beaches Council’s (Manly area) DCP. 

We trust that this certificate meets with your requirements.  Please 
contact the author if further clarification is required. 

NORTHERN BEACHES CONSULTING ENGINEERS P/L 

 

Rick Wray 
BE CPEng NER Director  
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